
A Q&A for families of children
with vision impairment

Date:

Time:

Location:

For:

Fee:

Tuesday, October 15, 2019

6:00 - 8:00 pm (pizza dinner provided)

The Chicago Lighthouse Vision Rehabilitation 

Center | 222 Waukegan Road | Glenview, IL 60025

Parents/caregivers of children with visual 

impairments 

This program is offered FREE of charge with 

pre-registration but space is limited. Childcare is 

provided.

All Your Questions
Answered

Space is limited. For more information, please contact:

Shelle Hamer, Manager of Children/Youth Enrichment Programs 

at shelle.hamer@chicagolighthouse.org or (847) 510-2055.

THIS IS A FREE EVENT AND DINNER IS INCLUDED!

Pre-registration is required. Please RSVP to Shelle Hamer by October 10, 2019.

Is it difficult to imagine your child sitting at a desk in school? What will it take to prepare 
your child for a full day of school? Change can present a challenge if you are not 
prepared. Change can also be exciting when you know what lies ahead. You will have the 

opportunity to hear from youth with various vision impairments who are in high school 

and beyond; they will tell their stories and offer the opportunity for you to ask 

questions. After the panel presentation, Dr. Smith will facilitate the group discussion.


